
Mike J. Molina

From: Linda Lange <lindalangeaia@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, January 19, 2019 11:04AM
To: Kelly King; Mike J, Molina
Subject: Appointment of Planning Director,GEP1

Aloha,

I herewith sincerely like to support the appointment of Michele Chouteau Mclean, AICP as the next new
Planning Director.

Michele was long enough Deputy Director and has therefor enough experience and knows the County and
the subjects’ in-and-out’.
I believe she will do a wonderful job and is certainly a perfect ‘fit’ for this position.

Respectfully,
linda lange

Linda Lange
Architectural Design
79 Puu Koa Place
Haiku Maui Hawaii 96708
808-575-9043
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